W. E. McKELL

Chairman of the Board and President

DENVER BRANCH OFFICE
420 THE DENVER NATIONAL BUILDING - 821 17th STREET
DENVER 2, COLORADO - TEL. ACOMA 2-5840 - 5848

January 1, 1960

OWEN D. WEST

‘Manager

7%

Mr. Oliver E. Payne

Special Assistant Attorney General

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: Consolidated Minerals Development Corporation $5,000 one well
bond for Sarah "S®" Well No. 1, Unit J, Section 26, Township
31 North, Range 23 Fast, Colfax County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This letter is written in reply to your letter of January L, 1960,
in which you requested that we permanently plug the above captioned
well. We have written to New York for instructions and also to
make a further contact with one of our indemnitors who, we hope,
will plug this well promptly.

We should be able to communicate with you again in a more definite
manner within a week or ten days.

Yours very truly,
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. Haller, Supt. of Surety
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